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***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
On June 30, 2017, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for 
Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2009-651, Multiple Waterways, for a 
DA permit application and Notice of Availability for the Draft Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Statement for the Alaska Stand Alone Pipeline Project.  
 
The public comment period has been extended to August 29, 2017.  
 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.   
 
Comments: Comments can be submitted via the U.S. Postal Service to: U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers, CEPOA-RD, Ms. Sandy Gibson, P.O. Box 6898, JBER, Alaska 
99506-0898 or also via email at: asapeiscomments@erm.com.  We request that you 
include with your comments: (1) Your name, address, and affiliation (if any); (2) Be as 
specific as possible when stating your concern or comment and whether it is specific to 
the Draft SEIS, the permit application or both; and (3) Provide any background 
documents to support your comments, as necessary. 
 

- THE DEADLINE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS IS AUGUST 29, 2017 - 
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